
October 15th, 1926.

/

Dr. A. L. Walsh, 
Office of the Dean, 
Faculty of Dentistry.

Dear Dr. Walsh:-

In reply to your letter ofy6!tnI‘îa? W.ith r9fer0nce to Drs. Campbell Morris 
and O.H.P. Moore, I hereby authorize you to 
engage them on the terms mentioned therein.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


